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I OPPOSE [SB 1564]. 

 

The Department of Land Conservation and Development should abjectly refuse to 

carry out the destructive directives to build housing everywhere in Oregon. 

 

Housing projects are eating up valuable farm land, Land set aside for recreation and 

wildlife. 

 

Under "NO" circumstances should the Department of Land Conservation and 

Development participate in any way with the destruction of Oregon via residential 

housing projects no matter what form the residential housing project takes. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs.  

 

 


